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Dear family, 

 

As we've been announcing in the last couple services, there is a small delegation coming to Denver from 

Ukraine, including their national leader. They have decided to come here at this time in part due to the 

many good things they have heard about our community. 

 

This is primarily an opportunity for sharing and discussion. I see this as a great opportunity to inherit and 

learn from them about creating a long-term vision and making it happen and the ways in which they have 

been successful, such as in their NGO work, in having families living together successfully, and their 

steady and consistent growth. 

 

You are welcome to come if you are interested. Please let me know if you are planning to attend. It will 

be Saturday all day starting at 9 am. I am also aware that some people are already investing into the 

upcoming Blessing ceremony on Saturday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 

 


